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Shining Stars! 

Our Little Stars!
We are so proud of each and every one of our children for 
their three amazing performances of ‘Shine Star Shine’ 
this week. They have done a wonderful job of remembering 
new songs, actions, lines and stage directions and put on a 
really super show. Thank you to all the families and 
friends who came to watch - we hope you enjoyed it!  

We have uploaded a gallery of photographs of the children 
in their costumes so please enjoy looking at this on our 
school website. 

Phonics
There is no additional 
phonics homework being 
set this week. We would 
like all children to focus 
on their smooth reading 
skills in their reading 
books.  

Enjoy the break!
This will be the last newsletter for this half term. We would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for all your 
support this half term. We hope that you all enjoy the break and look forward to seeing you back in school in January.

Everyone is 
a shining 
star this 

week!

Reminders
It is our Christmas party day on Wednesday next week. Children are invited to come to school wearing their party clothes. We will be 
having a special Christmas party lunch and playing lots of fun party games. We are still looking for donations for our Christmas 
hamper. We will we drawing the winner on Friday. There are LOTS of squares still available so don’t miss out on your chance to win! £1 
a square!  


